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KARL BRAY

WILL SPEAK

Karl Bray, author of Taxation and Tyranny
and leading tax rebel in the United States,
is finally out of jail. Charged on willful
failure to file a tax return, Bray will
speak to the general membership of SLL and
friends of SLL on Tuesday, June 8 at the
Keystone Savings and Loans located at 555
N. Euclid in Anaheim at & p.m. The building
is on the corner of Euclid and Crescent and
can be reached by the Santa Ana Fwy. (take
either -depending on what direction you are
coming from- the Crescent or Euclid cut-offs).

In an informal speech format, Bray will
touch on his life in jail, the recent Playboy
article (April edition) which highlighted
Bray's struggle with the IRS and the publi-
¢cation of his next book.

Bray's speech will be short so that the
audience will have plenty of time to ask Karl
grueling questions. It is still tentative,
but we are planning a small reception for
Karl at the meeting place or at a near-by

home. Remember, everyone is welcome and a
donation of 50¢ will be asked at the door.

BRANDEN’S Speech

Dr. Nathaniel Branden's speech at Full-
erton College on May 3 was a great success.
More than 300 persons listened to Branden's
informal speech on everything from romantic
love to the Libertarian Party.

Branden made some finteresting obser-
vations. Branden said that, "Nixon did us
a great favor by showing people who favor
big government what happens when government
is powerful." This is why, Branden claimed,
there is disillusionment with socialist and
collectivist solutions.

As for the libertarian movement in
general, Branded said that,"Libertarians are
Jecoming writers, publishers, teachers, even
political workers. This is the greatest
time imaginable for libertarians."

But Branden had words of warning. He
said that the United States is in a "schizoid
state" in that culturally the United States
is becoming more individualistic while po-
Titically 1t is becoming more collective.

It is "a complete fantasy to think that
there can be freedom of thought without free-
dom of property," Branden said.

Branden's speech was sponsored by SLL
and its chapters. SLL plans to have Branden
speak again next year.

Anti-Tax Protest

On April 10 SLL and the Libertarian
Party held an Anti-Tax demonstration in front
of the Federal Building in Santa Ana. More
than 40 persons participated in the protest.
Karl Bray was scheduled to speak at the

(continues on p. 2)

- in Orange County.

LIBERTAS
REVIEW

With the start of our new newsletter,
Society for Libertarian Life hopes to
reach more and more individuals who are
interested in libertarian ideals. We hope
that you will consider joining SLL so
that we can continue to print position
papers, sponsor speeches like Dr. Bran-
den's speech which was held on May 3 at
Fullerton College. and organize anti-tax
demonstrations such as the one held on
April 10,

We need both funds and information
to continue our operations on the campus
and in the community of Southern Califor-
nia. First, we need to know if you are
a student and what school you attend.

We have many students on the campuses who
would like to meet other libertarian
students in order to exchange information.
For the more active libertarians, we have
other students who want to organize study
groups while other students want to start
a libertarian club on their campus. And
hopefully, when a chapter is formed they
will affiliate with SLL.

Presently, SLL has four SLL chapters
However, each chapter
has its own name and is loosely connected
with SLL," Basically, SLL was
organized to assist libertarian clubs in
the community and on the campus. We
provide such services as getting the movie
"The Incredible Bread Machine" for our
chapters and members free of charge to
show on the silver screen. We also
arrange speakers for the different chap-
ters as well as provide them with liter-
ature,

Therefore we would like each and every
person who receives this newsletter to fill
out the form below no matter if you can
contribute something or not.

Name
Address City
Zip Phone No. ()

School or Occupation

Please send more information on SLL

One Year SLL membership-- $1
___Two Year SLL membership-- $2
—MWant to organize SLL Chapter

Contribution enclosed for $ to aid
the work of SLL.



CALENDAR

June 3 (Thursday) Lynn Kinsky will speak
at Calif. State Polytechic College (CAL-POLY).
For more info. call Ray at (213) 629-2944,

June 8 (Tuesday), Karl Bray's speech at
Keystone Savings and Loan, 555 N. Euclid in
the city of Anahiem at 8 p.m.

NOTE: The Cypress College crowd is trying to
get Lynn Kinsky, candidate for U.S. Senate

on the Libertarian Party ticket, to speak

at Cypress College. Those interested

should contact Howard Hinman at 535-5798.

July, SLL is working on some form of
party, perhaps a beach party to be held some-
time in July.
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PFP Is Changing

Recently a member of the socjalist fac-
tion of the Peace and Freedom Party, Lewis
McCammon, sent a letter to SLL and SLL mem-
bers who are running for PFP Central Commit-
tee in Orange County. The letter expressed
concern that the 1ibertarian faction in the
PFP is almost now non-existent.

It is true that the PFP libertarians are
leaving the PFP. Lynn Kinsky, who was running
on the PFP ticket for U.S. Senate, re-register-
ed Libertarian Party. Also one of the main
founders of the PFP, Michael Timko, has also
left. And Lloyd Taylor, the former State
Chairperson of the PFP, has been replaced
by a socialist due to a ruling by March Fong
Eu, California's Secretary of State.

Anyway, it seems strange to the SLL staff
that the socialist PFP faction should be so
concerned since they said that our odds of re-
taking the PFP is 13 to 1. The socialists also
said that they want us libertarians to leave
the PFP because we are just playing games with
them. However, there doesn't seem to be a
be* ter name than peace and freedom to express
1il °rtarian ideals. Plus, the PFP was forme
by hoth libertarians and socialist back in
1967,

There is no reason to abandon the PFP
simply because they have re-taken control of
its State Central Committee., It was this way
before 1972 when the libertarians under Liz
Keathley and Eric Garris libertarianized the
PFP.

For more information of PFP developments,
contact Rod Boyer or Bob Obarr through SLL.

ANTI-TAX DEMONSTRATION

(continued from page 1)
demonstration, but the feds kept him
in jail until after 'National Tax
Protest Day' had ended.

Donna Noble, wife of Karl Bray,
David Bergland, vice-presidential can-
didate on the Libertarian Party ticlet
and Rod Boyer, vice-chair of SLL spoke
at the protest.

After the speeches, a funeral warch
was led by four pallbearers and a coffin
with a sign on it reading "Tomb of the
unknown taxpayer." A 'Welcome Back Karl'
reception was held that evening.

BRIEFS

Dr. Tibor Machan, Senior Editor of
Reason magazine and author of Human Rights
and Human Liberties and The Pseudo-Science
of B.F. Skinner, spoke at CSUF and Cypress
College on April 21. to about 80 students.
...The California Young Libertarian Alli-
ance is organizing in Southern California.
They want SLL to affiliate with YLA. But
the YLA 1is part of the Libertarian Party
and SLL is non-partisan...Samuel Konkin
and author Charles Curley are publish-
ing the first libertarian weekly in the
country. Based in Long Beach, the New
Libertarian Weekly (box 1748, Long Beach,-
CA 90801) has covered a number of SLL
activities...SLL has access to the Campus
Studies Institute movie called The In-
credible Bread Machine, filmed by six
university students in San Diego. It is
very libertarian and very professional
and SLL can arrange its showing for free.
...SLL might share a booth with the LP
‘at the Orange County fair....lan Boy r i:
working on a new position paper on fem-
inism...four persons were added to 'ne
Executive Committee of SLL, Alan Heth,
Karen Poe, Ted and Judi Barnes...Also,
some new members of SLL's Advisory Board
includes Karl Bray, Dr. Machan, John
Yench and David Bergland.
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